
2022 National Hospital Week 

May 8-14, 2022 

 

 
Dear Cuero Health Supporter, 
 
Cuero Regional Hospital is dedicated to the health and well-being of the citizens of DeWitt County, as 

well as the surrounding counties. COVID-19 continues with the latest surges to drastically change the 

landscape of healthcare in our rural area, but what hasn’t changed is our dedication to our staff and 

patients in providing compassionate, safe healthcare in these uncertain times. Since the demand for 

our services is growing, as well as our expenses, we are asking for our area businesses and friends 

to help us recognize staff during National Hospital Week, set for May 8-14, 2022. We need your 

support more than ever to ensure our staff is thanked for a job well done and recognized for their 

efforts each and every day to meet our patients’ needs and exceed their expectations. 

Those that choose to sponsor Cuero Health’s Hospital Week will receive exceptional recognition in all 

media, as well as personal thanks from our staff! AND, BIG NEWS! 

FREE Community Street Dance 

Celebrating CRH Hospital Week 

FEATURING THE EMOTIONS 

Presented by  

Friday, May 13th 

6 – 10 p.m. 

Cuero Market Pavilion 

 

 

 

Co-Sponsored by: The City of Cuero, Cuero Regional Hospital, Cuero Main Street and 

The Cuero Chamber of Commerce 

Events like these would not be possible without the support of our sponsors. The following 

page includes our sponsorship levels with acknowledgements that come with your support. Please 

help us ensure that our healthcare team is recognized and supported for their efforts. Now, 

more than ever, we must come together to support our amazing local community and the healthcare 

team that helps to keep us healthy and safe. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 
Nikki Lantz 
 



2022 National Hospital Week 

May 8-14, 2022 

 

 

CUERO HEALTH 2022 HOSPITAL WEEK  
SPONSORSHIP LEVELS 

$1000  Platinum Sponsorship 

 Large logo on all advertising  
 Acknowledgement at the events  
 Thank you logo/mention on Sponsorship display board located at CRH during Hospital 

Week 
 Social Media recognition on our CRH Facebook & Twitter pages (several mentions 

with logo) 
 Thank you letter recognition sent to area media 
  

 

$500 Gold Sponsorship 
 Medium logo on all advertising  
 Acknowledgement at the events  
 Thank you mention on Sponsorship display board located at CRH during Hospital 

Week 
 Social Media recognition on our CRH Facebook & Twitter pages (several mentions) 
 Thank you letter recognition sent to area media 

 

$250 Silver Sponsorship 
 Thank you letter recognition sent to area media 
 Acknowledgement at events 

 

$100 Supporter Sponsorship 
 Thank you letter recognition sent to area media 

 
This donation/sponsorship is tax deductible as allowed by law.   

Please make all contributions to DeWitt Medical Foundation.  
Our tax ID number is 742765845.  

 
Please complete the enclosed Sponsorship Commitment form  

to secure your sponsorship today! 
 



2022 National Hospital Week 

May 8-14, 2022 

 

Cuero Health 2022 National Hospital Week 
Sponsorship Form 

Thank you for your interest in sponsoring the 2022 Cuero Health Hospital Week! 
 

 

Please select your sponsorship level: 

o $1000  Platinum Sponsorship 

o $500 Gold Sponsorship 

o $250 Silver Sponsorship 

o $100 Supporter 

 

o Please check if your business needs an invoice submitted. 

Business Name: _______________________________________________________ 

Contact Name: ________________________________________________________ 

Business Address: _____________________________________________________ 

City: _________________________ State: _____________Zip:_________________ 

Phone: _________________________________________________ 

Contact Name: ________________________________________________________ 

Email: ________________________________________________________________ 

Website: ______________________________________________________________ 

Please email your logo to nlantz@cuerohospital.org if your sponsorship level includes a logo.  

Return your completed form and sponsorship payment to nlatnz@cuerohospital.org or mail to 

DeWitt Medical Foundation, attn.: Nikki Lantz, 615 N. Esplanade St., Cuero, TX 77954.  

 

Make checks to Dewitt Medical Foundation.       

Thank you for your support! 

mailto:nlantz@cuerohospital.org
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